
Tuesday September 17th at 9:30 am. 

Harmony Town Hall 

440 N U.S. Hwy 14 Janesville WI 

 

Chairman Klenz will be meeting with the City of 

Janesville Manager at the Harmony Town Hall.  

There may be a quorum of the Town Board 

present at this meeting.  The intent of the 

meeting is to discuss the annexations being 

done by the City of Janesville. 

While the public may attend, the chairman may 

not allow for public comment. 


